
DEEP  GRANT  REQUEST 
K-12  TEACHERS 

 
To:  Danvers Public Schools K-12 Teaching Staff 
From:  Mark B. Strout, DEEP Secretary 
 
Re:  Grant Proposals 
 
Dear Teachers, 
 
It is with great pleasure that the Danvers Educational Enrichment Partnership is seeking 
funding proposals for innovative curriculum projects which will benefit our students.  All 
Grant Application MUST be signed by your Building Principal! 
 
The corporation is organized to achieve the following objectives in support of the 
town of Danvers Public Schools: 
 
 1.  To give students and teachers a realistic picture of the business world and the 
 preparation students need for success by way of a visible School-To-Career 
 program. 
 
 2.  To give business and the community an understanding of the educational 
 system. 
 
 3.  To build better relationships and increase communication among the schools, 
 community and business. 
 
 4.  To create specific business partnerships with the community and the schools. 
 
 5.  To establish and maintain an endowment fund, and to encourage innovative 
 curriculum, through grant offerings. 
 
It is important to remember that funding is for innovative curriculum offerings to our 
students.  If you are applying for computer software programs,  PLEASE E-mail Jeff 
Liberman, K-12 Director of Technology (Liberman@danvers.org) before filling out your 
grant request to make sure that the software you are applying for is compatible with the 
school's hardware.  Jeff will be happy to answer your E-mails in a timely manner.  Please 
fill out the Cover Sheet section of the grant application and attach a complete description 
(on separate paper) of your funding proposal. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
Mark B. Strout, DEEP Secretary 


